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UAF Staff Council 03/24/2015
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Chair: Jane Groseclose
Members: Kim Eames, Constance Huizenga and Bradley Krick

The committee reviewed nominations for the Staff Make Students Count Award, and met to select the

final recommendation for the award. Colby Freel joined the committee as a representative of ASUAF

IRU WKH 6WDIlI ODNH 6WXGHQWYV &R XQ VWmiémubtien hdsdder RiphittetM®W HH -V UHF
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March 30. The committee will review and meet to decide on finalist recommendations for the award.
Currently our timeline is not set.



